
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Sent: 12/5/2013 10:44:15 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Safety Plan - link broken 

No problem... 

Also, maybe you can grab the General after the Commission meeting and walk over to the 455 
GG building for the dig-in meeting? It would be a lot easier to meet in his office 

Liza 

Elizaveta Malashenko 

Deputy Director 

Office of Utility Safety and Reliability 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Phone: 415-703-2274 

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, December 05, 2013 10:37 AM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Subject: Re: Safety Plan - link broken 

Wow — thanks! Will pass that on and get it fixed. 

SB GT&S 0260118 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com


From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. fmailto:elizaveta.malasheriko@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Thursday, December 05, 2013 10:35 AM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: Safety Plan - link broken 

Laura, 

Just an FYI - the link to Safety Plan on PG&E's website is broken... 
http://www.pge.com/myhome/edusafety/systemworks/gas/tran.smissionpipelines/ 

Liza 

Elizaveta Malashenko 

Deputy Director 

Office of Utility Safety and Reliability 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Phone:415-703-2274 

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.Qov 

PG&Eis committed to protecting .our customers' privacy. , ... , To learn more, please visirhttp:7/www.pge com/about/company/privacy/customer/ 


